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http://labrae.school 

Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parent/Guardians: 
We are officially back to the 2019-20 school year. I would like to thank all 

the parents that showed up for meet the teacher night on August 26th. I would also like to 
thank those parents that have supported this year's mum sale.  The 
6th grade camp depends on their annual mum sale to help off set the cost of camp in May.

Parents please pay attention to our school calendar for upcoming events. These 
events include all sporting events, interims, parent-teacher conferences , etc. I would hope 
that all parents would attend our parent-teacher conference nights. The first is 
October 10th.  Like-wise I encourage parents to setup some form of communication 
with your child's classroom teachers. Communication is essential for you, your 
child, and the teacher.  Every teacher has a prep period in which they can entertain any 
concerns that you may have.

Lastly, I will submit a monthly newsletter which will be posted early in the month. 
As the school year progresses, important dates/events will be included.  If you 
have any concerns, feel free to call me with these concerns.  I do spend a great deal of time 
with the students, which  helps to maintain a good relationship.

Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal

Important Dates 

Sept. 24....................................................................Interims 
Oct. 3..............................................No school staff prof day

 Oct. 10…………………Parent Teacher Conf.early release
  Oct. 11............................................No school NEOEA Day 

Students of the month 
for September will be 
announced in October. We 
are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 




